

Motion to Midlothian Council

26th September 2017

Midlothian Council commits to paperless Council and Committee meetings by the end of 2017, where electronic equipment is used exclusively and where copies of meeting papers are printed only when absolutely necessary.

The cost of the printing of these meeting papers for Councillors in Midlothian is estimated to be in the region of £20,000 per annum from resources including paper, printer equipment and staff time. A strict policy against this unnecessary expense would be of great benefit to Midlothian Council.

Proposed by



Cllr Kenneth Baird

Seconded by



Cllr Dianne Alexander